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Upcoming Corn Crickers’ 

Picnic: 

 
Reminder to community members 

to mark your calendar for the 

upcoming annual Corn Crickers’ 

Picnic to be held on Sunday, 

September 8th, 11:3O to 3:00 

pm. 

 

There will be the usual old time 

family fun, corn shucking 

contests, games for all ages, 

barbecued hamburgers (with all 

the trimmings), hot dogs, 

smokies and fresh corn.  Burgers, 

$3, hot dog $2, pop/bottled water 

$1 and homemade pie $1. 

 

Please contact Pete Schloss, 25O 

428-4743 if you are able to 

help out.    
 

We need assistance to set up at 

1O:OO am and helpers to man the 

kitchen through the day. 

 

The more helping hands, the 

easier for all.  This is a fun way to 

meet other members of the 

community. 

 

The picnic is a great opportunity 

to visit with your neighbours, plus 

a great area for children to 

play. 

 

Come and enjoy a relaxing 

afternoon and support your 

community. 

 

Hope to see you there!!! 

 

West Creston Fire 

Protection Society: 

BIG NEWS FOR WEST 

CRESTON IN THE NEAR 

FUTURE 

 

Larry Binks is in the process of 

completing, the details for a 

contracted fire service to provide 

fire protection for West Creston 

/Creston Flats areas. 

 

Watch your mailboxes for an 

information sheet regarding a 

purposed fire protection 

agreement for our community 

with the fire departments of the 

Town of Creston, Wynndel- 

Lakeview and Lister-Canyon. 

 

At present, the BC Fire Ban 

Restriction status, for West 

Creston is NO OPEN FIRES 

permitted until Sept 20th. Only 

campfires that are not more 

than .5m in height and .5m in 

width, are allowed.  

 

The fire hazard is at extreme, 

please do your part to protect 

our community.  

 

For current up dates 

check our web site at 

www.westcrestonfires.info 

EMERGENCY FIRE CALL 
OUT phone 250-402-9779 

 

 

 

Area C Town Hall 

Meeting: 

 
Area C Director Larry Binks will 

be hosting a Town Hall Meeting 

on Monday, September 23rd at 

7:00 p.m. at the West Creston 

Hall.  

 

This is your opportunity to listen 

to updated information pertaining 

to community issues. 

 

Cougar in Area: 
 

There are continuing concerns to 

be aware of a large, adult cougar 

being seen in the West Creston 

area. 

 

Please be vigilant with small 

children and pets. 


